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Educate Together  -   
Equality-Based Schools 

Tuesday 20th December:  End of year 
songs, poems, etc. by 3rd and 4th     
classes [11.30am], 5th and 6th classes 
[1.00pm.]  Venue:  School PE Hall.  All 
parents & guardians are invited to       
attend.  (To allow for rehearsals and set-
up, doors will open to families 10 minutes 
before each performance.) 

Wednesday 21st December:  End of 
Term.  Classes finish at 12noon 
(infants) and 12.30 (1st-6th        
classes.)  School buses depart at 12.25.  
Infants who use the school buses or with 
older siblings in the school will be         
supervised by our teachers until 12.25 / 
12.30. 

 

School reopens Thursday 5th January. 

Fit Camp:  Final session was yesterday 
19th December.  (Next sessions can be 
booked in January:  beginning 16th    
January for 8 Mondays.) 

Science:  Final session today Tuesday, 
20th December.  (Next sessions begin 
Tuesday 10th January.  To book, see  
Junior afterschool Gorey Educate Togeth-
er Jan 23 | Nutty Scientists Wexford 

Tennis continues Thursday 5th January. 

Music/Keyboards continues Friday 6th 
January. 

Basketball on Wednesdays will be      
advertised in January. 

After-school Spanish on Thursdays will 
also be advertised in January, (1.30pm 
and 2.30pm groups.) 

Astronomy Club on Fridays will be     
advertised in January.   

Homework Club:  See Class Dojo for 
details of January sessions. 

Lost & Found:  Please check our lost 
and found boxes before the holidays.  
(Any unclaimed items will be dropped to 
the recycling centre.)  The boxes can be 
found on the ground floor hallway 
(outside Brendan’s 2nd class.) 

Final Newsletter of 2022.                  
A positive and rewarding school 
term is coming to an end — and 
we have great optimism for 2023. 
 

Best Wishes for the festive season 
to all Gorey Educate Together NS      
pupils, families and staff! 
 

Raymond Swan, 

Principal 

Parents: please continue to supervise 
your child’s mobile phone and internet 
usage over the holidays.  Thank you.   

https://nuttyscientists.com/wexford/blog/events/junior-afterschool-gorey-educate-together-jan-23/
https://nuttyscientists.com/wexford/blog/events/junior-afterschool-gorey-educate-together-jan-23/

